
 

Special Parish Meeting  
Beginning the Episcopal Election Process... 
 
You may be aware that Bishop Stokes has announced his plan to retire in 
June of 2023 and he has called for the election of the 13th Bishop of the 
Diocese of New Jersey. 

The process for electing a new bishop begins with parish meetings to 
elect six delegates who will attend a special Camden Convocation 
meeting Oct. 24 to elect one clergy member and one lay person to serve 
on the Episcopal Nominating and Election Committee.  

We will meet after the 9:15 service Sept. 26 at coffee hour for the sole 
purpose of electing our six delegates. We ask that everyone try to attend 
this meeting, which will be brief. 

If you are interested in being nominated a delegate, please let Fr. Chattin 
know ASAP. 

 


